
Headteacher: Mr Alun Randell  

“To enable, encourage and equip all children to achieve their best   
through an inspiring and nurturing environment.”  

Wednesday 12th Moarch 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Nightingale Class have been offered an exciting opportunity to take part in a free visit to Upper Row Farm 
on Thursday the 14th March. The children will experience how a working farm operates, take part in lots of  
activities and feed the farm animals. Although Nightingale Class also have a trip to the Holborne museum  
just the day before this date, this is too good an opportunity to miss! The trip also fits with STEM week  
(Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) when we are planning a sequence of activities around how  
food is produced and healthy eating.  

There is no cost for this trip as we will be borrowing a minibus from the trust. We will leave at 9:30am and  
return to school in time for lunch.  

Please provide your consent for your child to attend this trip via ParentPay or by returning the slip  
below by Friday 1st March.  

Please ensure your child has a suitable coat and footwear for this visit, a water bottle, a snack and spare  
clothes/wellies. Long school trousers are advisable.  

Best wishes,  

Miss Stiff and Mr Randell  

I give permission for my child/ren __________________________________________ to attend the  
Nightingale Class school trip  

Signed ___________________________________ Dated _______________________ 
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